
 

Hello Fifth Grader, 

 

 My name is Mr. Heinlein, and I am so excited we get to enjoy fifth grade together 

this year. It is an awesome year full of learning, making life-long friends, and creating the 

best memories. Let’s make it count by doing some amazing things together!  

 

 I am very passionate about teaching and working with students. This will be my 

fourth year teaching and my eighth year working in Central Bucks! Before I became a 

teacher, I also went to Central Bucks School District. I went to Butler, then Unami, and I 

graduated from C.B. South in 2017. I went to Penn State Abington and was able to 

student teach 4th grade for the School District of Philadelphia. While I was in college, I 

worked for the Before and After School program at Butler Elementary. After I graduated 

college, I was a building substitute at Bridge Valley Elementary School and then I was the 

Librarian at Mill Creek Elementary School. For the past two years, I taught 6th grade at 

Doyle, so this is my third year as a Soaring Eagle, and my first year teaching 5th grade! I 

also just completed my master's degree from Delaware Valley University, which was a lot 

of work! It is all part of lifelong learning. 

 

 This year in 5th grade, we will get to continue working on our math skills and 

adding more to our knowledge of multiplication and division, fractions and decimals, and 

3-dimensional shapes. In reading, we will keep using our reading strategies to 

comprehend texts, ask and answer questions, and learn more as we also develop more 

writing strategies. In science, we will learn about ways nature works to recycle soil, our 

weather, and types of energy. In social studies we will explore the beginnings of the 

United States. We will also get to work on our research skills and how to prepare for and 

create a research project. 

 

 We will get to learn more about each other on the first day of school; Tuesday, 

September 3rd, 2024 in Room N3. I can’t wait to see you and start our journey of 5th 

grade together. Feel free to send me an email to introduce yourself this summer. 

 

Enjoy your summer and see you soon, 

Mr. Heinlein 

theinlein@cbsd.org  


